
Dear School Team  
 
As one of the schools who work with us at Forest Yogi Minds to provide your forest school 
sessions, we would like to let you know about a one-off Family event we are running on the 
lead up to the Christmas this year.  
 
We have had some parents and carers asking if they can come on some of the holiday days 
we have run, so this will be a lovely opportunity for the children to bring a grown up or two 
along for a morning session which will include the opportunity to create a wreath to take 
home, as well as participate in some forest school fun and we hope a lovely gathering 
around a campfire (if the weather is kind) and to share some time in the lovely Fontmell 
Forest School Site.  
 
The booking system is all set up ready to go. We have introduced a password which is: Trees 
So, currently the only people who can book are those who are linked to the schools we are 
in.  
 
We would love it if this email can be shared with your school community by parent mail, if 
possible, to let them know about the event and if they would like to come along, we would 
love to see everyone there. We absolutely love working in your school and the response 
from pupils/parents/carers has been so enthusiastic.  
 
The booking link is:  
 
Family Forest School and Wreath Making Morning - Booking by Bookwhen 
  
Password: Trees 
 
Thank you so much for supporting a small local business and enabling these sessions to be 
passed on to the local families. We hope this will be a fun, friendly session and a chance to 
spend some time all together enjoying the joy that is nature!  
 
We really hope those who come enjoy the morning with us.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Claire Harding and Forest Yogi Minds Leaders (Emma S, Emily, Suzy, Chloe and Emma H) 
 
Founder/Director Forest Yogi Minds 
  
https://forestyogiminds.com/ 

 

https://bookwhen.com/forestyogiminds/e/ev-savr-20221210090000
https://forestyogiminds.com/

